
PARKMAN PLAYGROUND, JAMAICA PLAIN

PLEASE NOTE THAT RENOVATIONS TO PARKMAN PLAYGROUND 
WILL BEGIN THE WEEK OF JUNE 25, 2018. 

PLEASE ACCEPT THIS NOTICE AS AN EFFORT TO 
KEEP YOU AND YOUR NEIGHBORS INFORMED. 

CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE

For more information, please call Nathan Frazee at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department 
(617) 961-3167 or email nathan.frazee@boston.gov

Martin J. Walsh, Mayor


